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Marilvn Tavlor

--
From: "Nolan, Sharon" <Sharon.Nolan@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Date: 02 September 2014 12:00
To: "Marilyn Taylor" <mzt20l0(d,hotmail.co.uk>
Subject: RE: Hough on the Hill Neighbourhood Plan Strategic Environmental Assessment

Dear Marilyn

Thank you for consulting us on the SEA screening for the Hough on the Hill Neighbourhood
Plan.

We agree that for this plan a SEA report is not required.

Kind regards,

Sharon Nolan
Planning Advisor

Lincolnshire and Northamptonshire Area
Environment Agency
Nene House, Pytchley Lodge Road, Kettering, NN15 6JQ
750 5229 (internal)
01536 385229 (external)

sha ro n. no I a n @ e nvi ron me nt-aq e n cv. g ov. u k
www.q ov. u k/e nvi ro n me nt-a g encv

Follow us on Twitter@LincOpsEA

Awarded to Lincolnshire and Northamptonshire Area.

Feedback is important to us and so I would be grateful if you would respond via this email
to these questions:
Did you understand the information?
Was the information accurate/appropriate for your needs?
Were you satisfied with the information you received? (if no, why)
Were you happy with the way I dealt with your query today?

-----Orig inal Message-----
From: Marilyn Taylor [mailto:m2t2010@hotmail.co.uk]
Sent 27 August 20L4 08:23
To: clive.fletcher@english-heritpge.org.uk; Roslvn.Deeming@naturalengland.orq.uk; Nolan,

12/0912014


